
The North Attleboro Retirement System is seeking a qualified Certified Public Accounting firm 
or individual to provide financial audit services in accordance with generally accepted auditing 
standards as set forth by the American Institute of Certified Public Accountants, Massachusetts 
Public Employee Retirement Commission’s Accounting Manual and Implementation Guidelines 
of GASB 67/68.  

All contracts entered by the North Attleboro Retirement Board are subject to the provisions of the 
Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 32, Section 23 as amended by Chapter 176 of the Acts of 
2011, and the rules and regulations of the Public Employees Retirement Administration 
Commission (PERAC), 840 CMR. The selected firm must have familiarity and agree to comply 
with all applicable laws and PERAC regulations, (www.mass.gov/perac).  

The Board reserves the right to cancel or reject in whole or part any or all proposals in the best 
interest of the System.  

Requests for a copy of this RFP and questions regarding it may be directed via e-mail to: Juanita 
Escobar, Executive Director, Email: director@northretirement.org  

Proposal deadline is Monday July 31, 2023 at 4:00 pm. Late proposals will not be accepted. 


